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16.3.23 
CHOIR PARTICIPATION PAYMENT 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you for showing interest and commitment to the Figtree Public School 
Choir for 2023. We are super excited to get the ball rolling and begin our 
weekly rehearsals in preparation for our Choral Festival Performance!   

  
This year, choir participation will incur a fee of $10 to cover costs associated 
with the props and participation ribbons. Preferred payment is via online PoP 
(using ‘choir fee’ and student name as the reference). Please ensure 
payment has been completed by the 3rd April, 2023. 
 
Additionally, you will find a “Student Participation and Publicity Consent 
Deed” is attached to this note. We kindly ask if you could complete and 
return to Mrs Lambis or Mrs Jolliffe ASAP or by 23rd June, 2023. 
 
Like always, if you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate 
to contact us or the school office and we will endeavour to get back to you 
as soon as we can.  
 
 
Kind Regards,         
 
Mrs Lambis & Mrs Jolliffe       Melissa Harding 
Choir Coordinators         Principal 
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STUDENT PARTICIPATION & PUBLICITY CONSENT DEED 

Student Name:  
 

Please tick the appropriate boxes below - 

PARTICIPATION (required) 

□ I give permission for my child, as named above, to participate in the 2023 Wollongong 
Schools’ Choral Festival and understand that NSW Department of Education guidelines and 
behaviour policies must be followed at all times. 

PUBLICITY CONSENT 

We are seeking your permission to allow Wollongong Schools’ Choral Festival, The Department of 
Education to publish photographs, sound and visual recordings of your child’s participation in 
Wollongong Schools’ Choral Festival. The communications in which your child may be published or 
disclosed include but are not limited to: 
· Public websites of the Department of Education including the Arts Unit website, the school website, the 
Department of Education intranet (staff only), blogs and wikis 
· Department of Education publications including the school newsletter, Arts Unit promotional material 
published in print and electronically, including on the Department’s websites 
· Official Department and Arts Unit social media accounts on networks such as YouTube, Facebook and 
Twitter 
· Local and metropolitan newspapers and magazines and other media outlets Parents should be aware 
that when information is published on public websites and social media channels, it can be discoverable 
online for a number of years, if not permanently. 
Search engines may also cache or retain copies of published information. Published information can 
also be linked to by third parties. 

 
□ I give permission to Wollongong Schools’ Choral Festival and The NSW Department of 
Education to publish information (as described above) about my child, including in publicly 
accessible communications. 

□ I do NOT give permission for information (as described above) about my child to be 
published. 

Parent/carer/caregiver’s name: ______________________________________ 

Parent/carer/caregiver signature: ____________________________________ 

Date: ________________ 


